
24/08/2021 

MR Peter Byrne 
303 / 102 Darley ST 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
byrnzee@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2021/1338 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104

I fully support this submission. Bayview Golf Course is a very important part of this community 
particularly for the health and well being for many Northern Beaches residents. These 
proposed changes will greatly improve the playability of the course but will also ensure greater 
accessibility particularly post poor weather. As a public accessible Golf Course these 
improvements are for the broader community and not just the membership. 

Sent: 24/08/2021 11:05:22 AM
Subject: Online Submission


